Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
William W. "Bill" Hinkley Center for Solid and Hazardous Waste Management
The Hinkley Center for Solid and Hazardous Waste Management announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Friday, January 20, 2017, 09:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.

PLACE: Telephone conference; call (352)392-6264 for more information

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Research Selection Committee (RSC) for the Bill Hinkley Center for Solid and Hazardous Waste Management will hold a Pre-Proposal Telephone Conference Call starting at 9:00 a.m. on Friday, January 20, 2017. For information regarding how to participate in this telephone conference, please call (352)392-6264. The call will conclude by 11:00 a.m.. The purpose of the telephone conference call is to discuss and rank the Pre-Proposals that were submitted to the Hinkley Center for possible funding. The Hinkley Center is a statewide research center focused on developing sound Florida-based strategies for solid waste and hazardous waste management. The Center is associated with 8 public and two private universities in Florida and is hosted by the University of Florida Herbert Wertheim College of Engineering www.hinkleycenter.org.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting John Schert, jschert@ufl.edu, (352)339-2010.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 2 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting John Schert, jschert@ufl.edu, (352)339-2010. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact John Schert, (352)392-6264.
